
Hancock Elementary School 

“Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars” 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I know the past few weeks have been challenging for families. If you or your children are 

struggling, there are resources available for help. At school we have people who are ready to 

assist, and I am inviting you to reach out to us. We have a school counselor, a social worker, a 

school nurse in addition to the  teachers, paraprofessionals, behavioral support staff, and of 

course a principal all willing to provide support. While we need to be physically apart, we can 

talk by phone, have virtual meetings, and share information via email and postal service. 

  

Beyond the school, the greater ConVal community has resources as well.​ ​The River Center​ in 

Peterborough and​ ​The Grapevine​ in Antrim are two family resource centers that can help 

families in a variety of ways. Please check out the links above, or the fliers below.  

 

Please know that we miss being in school and we appreciate the time and attention you 

continue to provide your children as they navigate remote learning.  

 

The last day of remote learning is fast approaching.  We are planning a remote field day, 4th 

grade moving up ceremony, and a social distancing parade for the last week.  The 4th grade 

Moving Up Ceremony will be Thursday, May 28th at 1pm.  We will have a car parade on Friday, 

May 29th - time to be determined.  We will have more specific details of the end of year events 

next week.  

 

Happy Mother's Day to the mothers, grandmothers and guardians who support and care for the 

Hancock children.  You Rock!! 

 
Amy 

10 Elementary Lane Hancock NH 03449 
(603)525-3303                     ​ajanoch@conval.edu​            hes/convalsd.edu 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dBmn7HTigRq96N21XlqNMdwOH7s6KoHMNDcEuTZmpJS5g3HQ7hO--kreTOO6PQN3XbsYJFUElvwGGVvworRjcfzX7fFLxQTaZ9IbAwzYDRpruuLklW3nFEX1LmjhrBXKGzOcDhtrEyom1CcYZFkqGCbi_3-Uvy4e6OscKzSCZM5OuUvcVnxmVjLJBeFqPaP48apfdaa1NXNvTUHuHpkcmto2O7nYNfPylkmTEaVexOkxeTokE6VSQfmLFZhFCRAyprjDMRpNbsM01AR3BNE1L1NoLzNv2O8M&c=2eDl8-m5iXkmD81sDjALJl6HdQ3PHJKK3FsrKPrdITVEoh2qo29Kfg==&ch=KXIbXKVg1dQWvBWsrUbZ0IkcLSusmHYGi35YO62mrFgKAcKTcdGVpA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dBmn7HTigRq96N21XlqNMdwOH7s6KoHMNDcEuTZmpJS5g3HQ7hO--kreTOO6PQN3XbsYJFUElvwGGVvworRjcfzX7fFLxQTaZ9IbAwzYDRpruuLklW3nFEX1LmjhrBXKGzOcDhtrEyom1CcYZFkqGCbi_3-Uvy4e6OscKzSCZM5OuUvcVnxmVjLJBeFqPaP48apfdaa1NXNvTUHuHpkcmto2O7nYNfPylkmTEaVexOkxeTokE6VSQfmLFZhFCRAyprjDMRpNbsM01AR3BNE1L1NoLzNv2O8M&c=2eDl8-m5iXkmD81sDjALJl6HdQ3PHJKK3FsrKPrdITVEoh2qo29Kfg==&ch=KXIbXKVg1dQWvBWsrUbZ0IkcLSusmHYGi35YO62mrFgKAcKTcdGVpA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dBmn7HTigRq96N21XlqNMdwOH7s6KoHMNDcEuTZmpJS5g3HQ7hO--kreTOO6PQN3wkIPFmMtF0Lmk0O8v0G7Hb90hQedK8x2K8HgXzICMdNYBa4p3ejniHkBnkcuuiOqNGXZwTYqAow7bzCFzKl_mZQmRQQQzwuD5tm4nxgV1neBCKYz3hnEv-Z5ZRSdjYUi7xzYJy1WHRdld0qGmPg14Pj3sVq0m6fLaHv-XrA8PrHxoJjRVS6jmA_nMu3iPJmPHztpB3oYeBc3IItitrdGT0Sopdl1aMSf&c=2eDl8-m5iXkmD81sDjALJl6HdQ3PHJKK3FsrKPrdITVEoh2qo29Kfg==&ch=KXIbXKVg1dQWvBWsrUbZ0IkcLSusmHYGi35YO62mrFgKAcKTcdGVpA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dBmn7HTigRq96N21XlqNMdwOH7s6KoHMNDcEuTZmpJS5g3HQ7hO--kreTOO6PQN3wkIPFmMtF0Lmk0O8v0G7Hb90hQedK8x2K8HgXzICMdNYBa4p3ejniHkBnkcuuiOqNGXZwTYqAow7bzCFzKl_mZQmRQQQzwuD5tm4nxgV1neBCKYz3hnEv-Z5ZRSdjYUi7xzYJy1WHRdld0qGmPg14Pj3sVq0m6fLaHv-XrA8PrHxoJjRVS6jmA_nMu3iPJmPHztpB3oYeBc3IItitrdGT0Sopdl1aMSf&c=2eDl8-m5iXkmD81sDjALJl6HdQ3PHJKK3FsrKPrdITVEoh2qo29Kfg==&ch=KXIbXKVg1dQWvBWsrUbZ0IkcLSusmHYGi35YO62mrFgKAcKTcdGVpA==
mailto:ajanoch@conval.edu

